
HOMESTEAD RUN AND BARRY JONES RESERVES  
 

 

 

What we heard 

Thank you to all residents and community members who participated in Council’s 
Homestead Run Reserve consultation.  

All the feedback has been collated and below is a snapshot of what we heard. 

Topics of discussion included the playspaces, sport and fitness equipment and existing 
infrastructure such as lighting, fencing and picnic facilities. 

 

 

 

Some of the comments we heard include: 
“Love that the central grass areas is now irrigated.” 

 

“Unauthorised vehicles access to the reserves needs to be addressed. Fencing or 
bollards is needed to prevent hoons driving onto the grassed areas.” 

 

“A basketball court or half-court would be welcomed, so too would a rebound wall.” 

 

“There is no play equipment suitable for primary school-aged children and teens.” 

 

“We are concerned about anti-social behavior within the playspace at Barry Jones 
Reserve.” 

 

 

Where to from now? 

Council is evaluating all the feedback and using it to inform a concept plan. This will be 
available mid October 2018.  

It can be viewed online at www.hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au/homesteadrun  

Council officers will be onsite on Saturday 13 October 2018 between 2pm and 4pm to talk 
through the plan and have a chat. 

http://www.hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au/homesteadrun

